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Don't Let the Bedbugs Bite

News

11.19.15


Andria Ryan was quoted in SHRM on November 19, 2015. The article “Don’t Let the Bedbugs Bite”

discussed the tricky task of getting employees to confide in HR when it comes to a bedbug

infestation in their home.

Andria was quoted on exterminations in relation to bed bug infestations.

Employers may want to offer to pay for an extermination if a worker with an infested home steps

forward. An employer might also consider requiring the employee to stay home until an

exterminator confirms the bedbugs are gone, said Andria.

To read the full article, please visit the SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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